January Safe Routes to School Report- from Alison Gillespie

In December, members of the Safe Routes to School Committee met Councilmember Evan Glass' office staff to plan the upcoming town hall on traffic safety which will take place in late January. 

Several members were asked for feedback and were also asked to act as moderators for break out rooms at the meeting. MCCPTA is a co-sponsor of this event. 

Town Hall on Vision Zero and Traffic Safety
Jan 23, 2021 at 10am 
via Zoom

We also were asked by Duwan Morris to distribute information about the ambassadors program his department is running with the Department of Transportation. We posted the info at his request.
